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================================================================== 
 

Greetings, 
 
This correspondence comes to you as an update on the SC High School League Retiree 
Passes.  The conversion of the new digital system to obtain a Pass is complete.  
 
New retiree’s and those with Retiree Passes that contain an expiration date should fill out 
the form at the following link: 
 

Retiree Pass Link 
 
Individuals with a Retiree Pass denoting Lifetime under the issued date (see image below) 
do not need to request a new pass.  Schools are to accept these passes for all League 
sponsored contests. 
 
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this time. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cognitoforms.com/SouthCarolinaHighSchoolLeague/RetireePassApplication

